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Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
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VIA COURIER and EMAIL 
 
 
January 17, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Re:     Franchise Agreement between Corporation of the  

Township of Oro-Medonte and Enbridge Gas Distribution  
Board Number EB-2016-0365                                                  

 
Further to Enbridge Gas Distribution’s Application and Affidavit in the renewal 
process of the franchise agreement between Enbridge and the Township of Oro-
Medonte, please note the correction to the telephone number which should read 
705-487-2171, fax number 705-487-0133. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any further questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
[original signed] 
 
 
Lorraine Chiasson 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
cc: Guri Pannu, Legal Counsel, Enbridge Gas Distribution (email) 
 Mark Wilson, Sr. Advisor Municipal Affairs, Enbridge Gas Distribution (email) 
 Tom Jedemann – EGD, Sr. Operations Manager 
 
 
 
 


